
Comment from Dan Linssen 

The C-V2X two-way connectivity capacity in automobiles is another new technology that will 
certainly be accompanied by unanticipated problems. While there may be individuals and 
organizations that want this technology, many of us have neither the need, nor the desire, for this 
capacity. Because of factors such as increased cost, privacy concerns, operating complexities, and 
unknowable downsides, C-V2X should only be installed in automobiles as market demand warrants. 
This should not be a mandated automotive technology. 

 


